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Vol. 58  Issue  7   July 2014         Tammuz-Av 5774 
 

E-Mail: congregationbethohr@gmail.com         Synagogue Office:  732-257-1523  
                                  732-257-1581 

 

What is Tisha b’Av? 
 

Apart from Yom Kippur, there is no fast day of greater significance 
on the calendar than Tisha b’Av. On this date in history various ca-
lamities befell the Jewish people— among them, the destruction of 
the First Temple in 586 B.C.E., the destruction of the Second Tem-
ple in 70 C.E., and the expulsion of Jews from Spain in 1492. 
 
 

Why is it observed today? 
 

As a recollection of past oppression and loss of sovereignty, Tisha 
b’Av links us to our own history. Through its observance we show 
solidarity with our ancestors’ sacrifices. Tisha b’Av also reminds us 
not to take the freedom in which we live and the existence of the 
State of Israel for granted. These are all important messages we 
need to remember, especially now. 
 

Monday evening, August 4th  and Tuesday, August 5th 
More Information to Follow 
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
All Friday evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. unless otherwise stated, 
Saturday morning Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m., Sunday morning 
minyan begins at 9:00 a.m.  
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

♦ Fri., July 4 Synagogue Office will be closed in observance of  
   Independence Day. 
   Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., July 5 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., July 6 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
• Fri., July 11 Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., July 12 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., July 13 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
• Fri., July 18 Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., July 19 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., July 20 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
♦ Thur., July 24 Executive Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
   Synagogue Board Meeting at 8:00 p.m. 
• Fri., July 25 Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., July 26 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., July 27 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
♦ Thur., July 31 Daytimers Trip—see back cover of the newsletter 
• Fri., Aug. 1 Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Aug. 2 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Aug. 3 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
• Mon., Aug. 4 Erev Tisha B’Av 
• Tues., Aug. 5 Tisha B’Av 
• Fri., Aug. 8 Evening Services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Aug. 9 Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Aug. 10 Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s Club 

   Breakfast. 
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Dear Members of Congregation Beth Ohr, 
This month of July marks the beginning of a new era in the history of 
Beth Ohr. As we say goodbye to Rabbi Eugene Wernick, and thank him 
for his ten years of service, we also welcome in our new Rabbi, Joel 
Mishkin and his wife Beverly to our family. 
I would personally like to thank the entire Search Committee for the 
many hours of their time that has been generously dedicated to this 
very important and tenuous process. A great big “Thank You” goes out 
to Phil Rabinowitz for taking the leadership role and moving the pro-
cess along. He made the experience tolerable for all of us. Everyone on 
this committee was very involved and genuinely, deeply concerned that 
we find just the right person to fit into the makeup of our temple. If you 
have not yet met Rabbi Mishkin, I think you will be pleased of the de-
cision that the committee and the Board of Directors have made. 
 I would also like to thank, not only the returning members of the 
Board, but especially the new and in some cases repeat members. I feel 
that the synagogue has been somewhat rejuvenated when I see so much 
more interest in the participation and management of the temple. 
This is the perfect time to re-start our engines and fire on all eight cyl-
inders. Let’s add to the power of positivity and be part of the momen-
tum that has become evident. 
 

WE STILL NEED YOU! 

Come to services more often and help to be part of a Minyan. We need 
to support our Families so that our Families can support us. 
Let’s be part of committees that are being “re-formed”. Fundraising 
and Membership are the answers to our growth and longevity. I know 
that Rabbi Mishkin will be a major help to us in these areas, but we still 
need soldiers to fight the battle of existence. I promise that it won’t be 
too bloody.  :) 
 
 

Shalom 
David Honig 







MEN’S CLUB GUYS WEDDING PHOTO GALLERY 
 
This idea came from Ronnie when she was having lunch with her Mah Jong group and they were showing each 
other their wedding photos.  I thought it would be interesting to show Wedding photos in the Newsletter.  Scan and 
email me your wedding pictures—emcpa1@aol.com. 
 
Top row starting from left: Allen & Wilma Appel, Bob & Harriet Weiss, Mel & Zelie Prussack 
Second row : Bernie & Ashna Pincus, Joe and Dottie Shafran 

 
Email Ed your scanned Wedding photos to emcpa1@aol.com 
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July Yahrzeits 
The actual date that the Yahrzeit is observed is to the right of the name.  It is customary to light a me-
morial candle on the eve of this date and to give tzedukah in memory of the deceased.  One should 
recite the Mourner’s Kaddish at services the evening before as well as the day of the Yahrzeit.  Please 
call Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523, if you need information about the schedule of wor-
ship.  The name of your departed will be read at the Friday evening and Shabbat morning services, 
the week before the Yahrzeit date which are represented by the dates in the columns which are in 
bold print. 

JULY 4/5 
Herman Albert    7/5 
Joseph Bienenfeld   7/8 
Fortunee Betesh    7/6 
Jennie Birnbaum    7/5 
Abraham Cederbaum   7/6 
Ludwig Goetz    7/6 
Wolfgang Goldhecht   7/7 
Meyer Karmin    7/5 
Abby Klein    7/6 
Benjamin Knepper   7/5 
Abraham Orenstein   7/11 
Alice Pfeifer    7/7 
Nathan Polovsky    7/8 
Reah Silverberg    7/11 
Jack Sofan    7/5 
 

 

 

JULY 11/12 
Bennet Appel    7/14 
Sylvia Benish    7/17 
Robert Davis    7/15 
Michael Fischer    7/15 
Rose Friedman    7/17 
Rose Gordon    7/14 
Fanny Greenspan    7/14 
Sarah Levenstein    7/16 
Dora Ross    7/17 
Shirley Sass    7/16 
Theodore Silverman   7/16 
Marjorie B. Smith   7/17 
Irving Trechak    7/16 
 
 

JULY 18/19 
Lisette Bercovici    7/19 
Esther Betesh    7/22 
Benjamin Cohen    7/22 
Steven Engber    7/22 
Mitchell Feinman    7/19 
Rhoda Goetz    7/19 
Bertha Kanter    7/20 
Max Kaufman    7/25 
Irene Kleiman    7/19 
Anne Leibowitz    7/24 
Simon Lionheart    7/20 
Morris Lustgarten   7/24 
Elizabeth Nurick    7/20 
Sylvia Pulchin    7/21 
Max Rubrum    7/22 
Cheryl Seltzer    7/22 
 
 

JULY 25/26 
Irving Birnbaum    7/27 
Samuel Nussenbaum   7/30 
Abraham Paley    7/28 
Murray Schaeffer    7/26 
Raye Smith    7/30 
Arlette Wilpon    7/28 
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We honor the memories of our loved ones whose Yahrzeits were observed during 
the month of June. We acknowledge the following for their contributions to the Yahr-
zeit Memorial Fund:  
 
 

DONATED BY:      IN  LOVING MEMORY OF    
Sarah & David Raymond    Dorothy R. Simon 
The Honig Family     Marlene Honig 
Joseph & Caroline Klein    Max Klein 
Elias Engber      David Ingber 
Marilyn Gilbarg     Joseph Gilbarg, Charles Gorsky 
Linda Garfinkel     Eva Rosenfeld 
Bernard & Rita Selden    Meyer Salstein 
Mel & Phyllis Ward     Violet Davidowitz  
Sheila Reinstein & Family    Herb Reinstein  
Mr. & Mrs. Zeltzer     Elizabeth Zeltzer 
Barbara & Mel Feder    Eric Feder 
David & Alice Honig     Irene Himelstein  
 

 

BETH OHR CEMETERY 
 

Congregation Beth Ohr owns and operates a cemetery which is located on 
Ernston Road in Sayreville. The cemetery is a non-profit entity using exist-
ing funds and fundraising as its source of operating revenues.     Member-
ship in Beth Ohr entitles our congregants to the individual plot only, all oth-
er costs such as funeral, plot opening, memorial tablet costs, etc., are 
borne by the family of the deceased.  Please call Lisa Sibelman in the 
Synagogue Office  732-257-1523 for further details. 

TREE OF LIFE 
You may order leaves for the Tree of Life for weddings, births, graduations, B'nai Mitzvot. 

The cost of a leaf is $118 and the cost of a rock is $450. 
Come and see how our tree has grown! 

Please call the office at 732-257-1523 to place your order. 
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Help Save The Calendar 
Due to the current economic climate, we can no longer count on advertisers to support the 
cost of producing the Beth Ohr calendar. Last year, Sisterhood and Congregation members 
rose to the occasion and submitted their "personals" (birthdays, anniversaries, yahrzeits, pa-
trons, etc.) and made the calendar a reality.  The 5774 (2014) - 5775 (2015) calendar needs 
your help.    
 
We ask that you complete the enclosed form and mail it along with your payment to Linda Gar-
finkel, 437D Belford Road, Monroe Township, NJ 08831or leave it in the Sisterhood mailbox at 
the temple. If you would like to include the same information as last year, just leave me a mes-
sage at 609-655-3392 and you would not need to complete a new form.  
 
Without your support, we will not be able to cover the printing and mailing costs. 
 
We thank you for saving our Beth Ohr calendar. 
Linda Garfinkel and Marcia Trechak 

BOWLERS WANTED –  

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY 
 

Bowlers needed for a Mixed Social Bowling League starting in 
September.  
 

The league is run for many years by Congregation Beth El of 
Edison and has teams made up of Congregation Beth Ohr 
members and friends.  Teams consist of 4 people (over 18) and 
must have at least 1 male and 1 female. This is a  social league 
and it doesn't matter how high your average is.  It is for a night 
of fun and enjoyment.  We bowl on the 2nd Saturday  (plus 2 
other Saturdays) at Strathmore Lanes on Route 34  in Aberdeen 
between September and May starting at 7pm. We conclude the 
year with a banquet  dinner at the Grand Marquis in June. 
      
If you are interested in joining us or you need 
additional  information please contact either Li-
sa in the office 732-257-1523 or Barry  Gray 
732-390-5017 
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SISTERHOOD CONGREGATION BETH OHR PERSONAL’S 
 
Dear Members: 
 
Sisterhood is once again planning to make up our Jewish Calendar for the year 5775 (2014-2015). 
 
There will be a place on the calendar for your personal dates.  Your cost will be $2.50 for each birthday, anniver-
sary, wedding, and yahrzeit.  Personals will be listed on each month’s page.  Full donor credit 
will be given for these contributions. 
 
In addition to the above, for a donation of $10 your name (or those of your friends and relatives) can be listed as a 
patron.  Full donor credit for each $10 patron obtained by a Sisterhood member. 
 
We need the support of the entire Congregation to make this as successful a year as last year.  Please enclose your 
check payable to Sisterhood Congregation Beth with your imprint order and mail to 
Linda Garfinkel, c/o Congregation Beth Ohr, P. O. Box 206, Route 516, Old Bridge, N.J. 08857. 
 
Thank you for your support.  DEADLINE FOR ORDERS IS JUNE 30, 2014. 
Linda Garfinkel 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
Birthdays   ______________________________________________________ 
($2.50 each)    
    ______________________________________________________ 
     
    ______________________________________________________ 
     
    ______________________________________________________ 
Anniversaries 
($2.50 each)   ______________________________________________________ 
 
    ______________________________________________________ 
 
    ______________________________________________________ 
Yahrzeits 
List name, English month,  ______________________________________________________ 
Day & Year 
($2.50 each)   ______________________________________________________ 
 
    ______________________________________________________ 
     
    ______________________________________________________ 
Weddings    
($2.50 each)   ______________________________________________________ 
 
    ______________________________________________________ 
Patrons 
($10.00 each)   ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Your Signature 
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Synagogue 2014-2015  

Board of Directors 
 

PRESIDENT     DAVID HONIG 
 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT   MARTIN ISRAEL 
 

2ND VICE PRESIDENT   ZELIE PRUSSACK 
 

3RD VICE PRESIDENT   BERNIE PINCUS  
 

TREASURER    ALLAN BENISH 
  
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARIES  PHIL RABINOWITZ 
      ALLEN SKUPP 
 
 

SECRETARY    HARRIETT FELD 
 
 

BUDGET     ROBERTA KARPEL 
 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION   LISA CLARK 
      JENNIFER SONTAG 
 
 

RITUAL     JOSEPH SHAFRAN 
 
 

COMMUNICATIONS   ALLEN APPEL 
 
 

COMMUNITY AFFAIRS   PAULA YOURMAN 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP    TERRIE POLOVSKY 
 
 

FUND RAISING    EDNA YOURMAN 

The Summer is always a busy �me at Beth Ohr.  We are busy 

preparing for the upcoming High Holidays.  The following pages 

include important informa�on to assist you with your own 

High Holiday prepara�ons. If there’s anything we can help you 

with, please give me a call. Enjoy the rest of your Summer - Li-

sa Sibelman 
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Reminders from Your Financial Secretaries 
 

Bills covering dues, tuition, building fund and Kol Nidre Pledges were mailed out 
to all members during the month of June.  Please remit payment as soon as you 
receive your bill.  ALL financial obligations MUST BE CURRENT to register 
your children for the 2014-15  Hebrew School.   
 

The congregation approved the budget for 2014-2015 at the Budget meeting in 
April.  
 

Our Constitutional By-Laws state that to qualify for the senior citizen dues dis-
count, you must be over 65 and retired. Contact your financial secretary if you fall 
into this category.  
 

========================================================== 

Dear Congregants, 
 While we hope that all of our members remain part of the Beth Ohr Family 
forever, we recognize that job changes, retirement to Florida, etc. make it neces-
sary for some families to leave the synagogue. Our Constitutional By-Laws obli-
gate our members FINANCIALLY until one of the Financial Secretaries is noti-
fied in writing that a member must leave. You will be responsible for dues, tui-
tion, building fund, etc. until we are notified. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Beth Ohr. 
 

If you have any questions, please call: 
 

Your Financial Secretaries 
Allen Skupp    (A-K)  732-251-0447 
Zelie Prussack      (L-Z)  732-727-7030 

HIGH HOLIDAY INFORMATION 

High Holiday Ticket Sale 
High Holiday Ticket letter/registration forms have just been mailed out to you. Please 
complete the forms, return them to the Synagogue office with your payment so we can 
mail your tickets to you.   
If you prefer, tickets will be sold in the Synagogue during the following time: 
  Sunday, August  TBA  11:00 am to 12:00 pm 
  Sunday, Sept. 14, 2014  11:00 am to 12:00 pm  
   

Payment by check or credit card is required with your completed forms. If you would 
like to use your credit cards, please give us a call with your information and we will pro-
cess the charge to your account. All past balances must be paid in full in order to be is-
sued High Holiday tickets.  
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Do you want to add meaning to your Jewish life and create special 
memories for you and your children or grandchildren? 
 
Order a lulav and etrog for Sukkot this year.  We will be taking orders 
for the community.  The cost is $36.00 per set.  When you buy a set, 
you will be doing a double mitzvah because the cost will include a do-
nation to Jewish Family Services which will help feed the needy of our 
community.  Please make checks payable to the Rabbi’s Discretionary 
Fund and send it to the office, attention Lisa Sibelman, no later than 

Wednesday, September 10th, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lulav & Etrog Set 
 
NAME  _____________________________________ 
 
I WISH TO ORDER _____SET (S) @ $36.00 PER SET 

HIGH HOLIDAY RAFFLE 
 

Letters with a raffle book will be mailed out to you very soon.  First prize 
is 2 free High Holiday seats.   Ten reserved parking places at the Syna-
gogue for the holidays will also be raffled.  The cost is $18.00 per raffle or 
$54.00 a book.    
 
Please have your ticket stubs and payment mailed to the Synagogue of-
fice no later than Friday, August 29th. 
 

P.O. Box 206 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

 
The drawing will be held at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, September 8, 2014.  
You do not have to be present to win. 
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We are having a FUND RAISER  

for the Synagogue............on Sunday, 8/10/14 
A pool party at the home of  

Zelie and Mel 

 

 

 

a little schmoozing, a little eating and a lot of swim-
ming...starts at 1:00 pm… 

Charge is $36.00 per person.... 

remember its a fund raiser! 
thanks 

Zelie  732-727-7030 

Just to let everyone 
know that the Chavurah 
groups will start in Sep-
tember.  Look for infor-
mation in the newslet-
ters to come.  Have a 

nice summer.   

Linda Skupp 

 

If you would like to have a new 
Yahrzeit Plaque made for a loved 
one so that it is up for the High 
Holidays, please call me as soon 
as possible.  Yahrzeit plaques 

are $300 and the order needs to 
be in no later than July 25th.  
Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.  Lisa Sibelman 
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News from the Beth Ohr Family 
 

 

Beth Ohr Thank You Notes 
• Lisa Sibelman would like to thank Harriett Feld and Edna Yourman for helping 

her in the office. 
• Jack and Rochelle Boshak would like to thank everyone for all the gold cards and 

good wishes we received on the occasion of our granddaughter Jocelyn Simone’s 
Bat Mitzvah.  

• Sy, Erich and Elizabeth Golden and family would like to thank the congregation 
for the love and support during the recent loss of our beloved mother's.     We ap-
preciate the warmth and love we felt.  We also would like to Thank Paula Yourman 
for being there for all of our needs.  She went above and beyond for our fami-
ly.  Thank you too to Harriet Cohen and Lee Donenfeld for help as well.  Rabbi 
Wernick how do we Thank you for calling and checking on our mom so frequently 
over the last few years.    

• Linda Skupp would like to thank Marty Israel, Ashna Pincus and Linda Benish 
for all the time and effort put into preparing all the food during the weekend Rabbi 
Mishkin visited us.  A special thanks to Ken Deitz for all the paper goods. 

• Zelie Prussack  would like to thank all of the people who worked the flea market, 
helped set up and break down:  Lisa Clark, Paula Yourman, Edna Yourman, Ar-
lene Sommers, Harriet Feld, Harriet Weiss, Stu & Marjie Simon, Terrie Polov-
sky, Allan & Linda Benish, Allen & Wilma Appel, Linda & Allen Skupp, Harriet 
& Phil Rabinowitz, Mark and David Atzbi and especially my husband 
Mel...without your help we wouldn't have been able to do this and make it a suc-
cess. Thanks to all of the temple members who donated merchandise and tables 
for our use.....our day was a big success. 

SCRIPSCRIPSCRIPSCRIP    
Sisterhood sells Shop Rite, A&P, Stop ‘n’ Shop, and Acme Supermarket Gift Cards. 

 

This ongoing fundraiser helps support our Hebrew School, Oneg Shabbat, and other 
areas of our congregation.  Sisterhood members receive 5% donor credit of their scrip 

purchase. 
 

We will no longer be offering Pathmark Supermarket Gift Cards.  You will now re-
ceive A&P Gift Cards which are now accepted at Pathmark. 

 

You may contact the following for purchase and/or information: 
 

Monica Atzbi 732-390-5890 
Sharen Silverman 732-266-2389 

Marcia Trechak 609-655-9507 (summer months) 
Janette Golden 609-409-4454 (winter months) 
Lisa Sibelman--Temple Office 732-257-1523 

 

When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one 
day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the 

following hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 am----12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm ----3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.      
(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)    
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The following arms of Congregation Beth Ohr would like to take 
this opportunity to thank Ken Deitz for his generosity: 

 

Sisterhood 
Men’s Club 

Programming  
Daytimes 

 

Ken has been supplying us with our paper goods needs for the past  
2 years and Beth Ohr appreciates all that you do for us. 
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The deadline for the next newsletter will be  

Noon, Wednesday, July 23, 2014 
Please send all of your thank you, articles  

and announcements via e-mail to:   
congregationbethohr@gmail.com    

or call  
Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523 

 

“Ritually Speaking” 
If you are interested in sponsoring a 
Kiddush to celebrate a simcha, 
commemorate the Yahrzeit of a 
loved one, or “just because”, con-
tact Lisa in the office at 732-257-
1523. 
 

Sat., June 7—The Heslin family in 
honor of Kaylee’s Bat Mitzvah. 
 

Sat., June 22—Phil & Harriet Rab-
inowitz in honor of the upcoming 
marriage of Josh to Rachel Horwitz. 
 

 
 

Rabbi Wernick’s  Contact Numbers 
If you need to reach Rabbi Wernick, please use any of the following 
phone numbers:         

Cell phone  #215-990-1545      Home phone  #212-679-1837 
          e-mail address:         ewernick18@gmail.com  

 
Rabbi Wernick will be available for counseling by appointment. 

 
 

Sisterhood is  selling  
Kohl’s Cares for Kids Gift Cards. 

You may purchase these cards as 
gifts or to pay your bill In the store 
so you can continue to use your 

charge card and get your  
discounts. 

 
For more information and to  
purchase cards, please call  
Carol Katz at 732-904-9283 

When ordering Kohl’s please use a 
separate check—not to be  

combined with scrip checks. 
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Congregation Beth Ohr 
P.O. Box 206 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

DAYTIMERS NEWS 
THURSDAY, JULY 31:  DISCOVER THE SEEING EYE - THE OLDEST EXISTING 
DOG GUIDE SCHOOL IN THE WORLD 
  
Since 1929, The Seeing Eye has partnered with people who are blind who seek to 
enhance their independence, dignity, and self-confidence through the use of Seeing 
Eye dogs. 
  
Join the Beth Ohr Daytimers for a complimentary tour of the Seeing Eye.  We will 
watch a video, hear a presentation by a graduate of the Seeing Eye about his or 
her experiences with a Seeing Eye dog, and an instructor will visit with a dog in 
training to describe the training process. 
  
The tour will be followed by lunch. 
  
Please RSVP to Linda (732-251-0447) or Ira (732-679-2652) by Sunday, July 27. 
 




